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Message from Chris 
“Hi to all our parents and guardians and welcome to June’s newsletter”  
 
A massive thank you to all the parents at Meadowhead for welcoming us to your school, a friendly atmosphere and the 
children have been great. We have loved getting to know everyone and allowing the children to explore all our games 
which we provide for them each day. 
 
We now move into the last month of the academic year. Please make sure you are aware of our ‘dates for your diary’ 
especially the 22nd July, which both after school clubs will be closed due to our facilities closing early.  

 
 

Arts & Crafts + Food Technology 
 
We introduced our food technology program to 
Meadowhead pupils this month and they have loved 
making their own tea and trying new foods. We have 
held a pasta night, wraps and subway night. 
 
Since the weather has been really kind to us lately 
(fingers crossed it will carry on), both clubs will now 
focus on making desserts on a Thursday night.  
 
 

This Month’s Pictures 
 
     

SOHS Club Events 
• Dodgeball Club: Our Wednesday evening Dodgeball Club finishes on the 20th July for the summer break. We will 

resume the club from September. 

• Summer Camp: Unfortunately, we are 98% full for our summer camp. We will post any cancellations onto our 
social media platforms, every Monday afternoon. 

• Kids’ Parties: We have limited spaces available on weekends for children’s parties. Get in touch for more 
details.  

Dates for Your Diary 
 

• 1st July – Deadline for all July bookings to be 
completed 

• 7th July – All fees from June must be paid in 
full 

• 21st July – Both after school clubs will finish 
for summer at 6pm 

• 22nd July – Both after school clubs CLOSED 

• 25th July – Holiday Club at Shadsworth Junior 
School opens at 7:30pm 

• 7th August - All fees from July must be paid in 
full 
 

 
 

Sports & Play Opportunities 
 

The children are loving playing our sports program 
outside, also playing mini games that the children 
have set up for each other to play. 
 
Our indoor dodgeball sessions have returned and will 
continue until the end of term.  
 
At both venues we will be playing rounders for our 
main outdoor game during July with football to finish 
off the daily program.  


